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Statement in Support of WECA funding bid for Hengrove Park

I was one of the DC (Planning) Committee members who granted the Hengrove Park 
scheme planning permission.  I wish to express my support for this funding bid to 
WECA to fund the new primary school and highways improvements.

Bristol needs more housing and as an administration we have an impressive record 
of delivering the housing Bristol people need.  These 1435 new homes, at least 30% 
of which will be affordable, will make a significant contribution to the housing supply 
in our city.  


